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                  27th November 2020 
 
Dear Applicant  
 
We would like to sincerely thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at The Blessed 
Sacrament Catholic Primary School. We hope that you find the enclosed information helpful.  
 
We are looking to expand the capacity of our Senior Leadership Team by appointing a second Deputy 
Headteacher who will join the Headteacher, existing Deputy Headteacher and Assistant Headteacher. 
Together, the new SLT will build upon the strengths of the school and drive forward the improvements 
required. The governors are investing in the SLT and are looking for someone who can ensure our school 
continues to flourish and builds on our ambition of taking our Ofsted judgment of Requires Improvement to 
Good. 
 
This an exciting time for our school; since our latest Ofsted report we have made significant improvements; 
this is a testament to the hard work of our committed staff. We are looking for our new deputy to work with 
the team to ensure that we are recognised for the positive outcomes of our children.  
 
We are keen to appoint a Deputy Headteacher who can demonstrate passion and commitment to high 
quality teaching and learning with the ability to work with others to improve achievement for all of the 
children in school. 
 
We welcome your application as a practising Catholic to nurture our children and fulfil our Mission Statement 
‘Feeding Hearts and Minds’.   
 
Our school offers a bespoke, vibrant Catholic Curriculum, good pupil behaviour and the benefits of strong 
Governor and PTFA support.  
 
Situated in the area of Ribbleton, Preston we have good motorway links and strong relationships with our 
local and cluster schools.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity once again to thank you for your interest and warmly welcome you 
to visit our school and see for yourself the wonderful opportunity has arisen to be part of our Senior 
Leadership Team.  
 
Please contact school on 01772 792572 to arrange a visit.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Kelly Hannah               Helen Lynch 
HeadTeacher              Chair of Governors 
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